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apmoorel3@comcast.net
Tuesday, January 26, 2010 6:40 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I am urging you to please leave things as they are. We don’t need any further regulation here -
I think MA made it clear that they want government to stay at arms length!

Anson Moore

Mashpee, MA


